
Letter of Comment - EB-2024-0115

-- Name --
Claudia Pfiffner

-- Do you reside in the impacted service area? -- Yes

-- Comments --
I am trying to conserve energy to keep my electricity bill low. I am already paying much more for delivery and other 
charges than for my actual energy usage!
Now I hear that because of INCREASED usage (electric bikes, cars, heat pumps, etc) I will have to pay even more 
in other charges.
I do NOT agree to such a large increase!
How about reminding people to use LESS energy not more.
And those who choose not to conserve energy, they should be the ones paying more!


